
Prospect High School PTSA Meeting 
Tuesday, April 12, 2016, 7pm 

 
 

 Welcome and Introductions 
o Lubna Sheet called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  Ten people 

were present.  Last month’s minutes were posted on the website.  
Danielle motioned to approve it.  Thomas seconded it.  All were in 
favor and the minutes were approved. 

 Student Council Representative  
o There was no student council rep present. 

 Principal Report 
o There will be minimum days Thursday and Friday.  It is the end of 

the 12 week grading period. 
o The Smarter Balance testing for Juniors will be Thursday and 

Friday.  It is called SBAC.  It is only for Juniors because it is testing 
third year Math and English. 

o The CSU EAP testing for English class placement is imbedded into 
the test. 

o We will have summer school here this summer. 
o The remodel will start on the CTE building this summer and will 

take a year to complete.  Work on the cafeteria will begin after that. 
 Treasurer Report 

o There were not many changes. 
o ASB was given $2,600 for their Winter Wishes rally. 
o Grad Night was given $500. 
o Our month end balance is $23,452.67. 
o There was a motion to increase the Education Awards to $3000 and 

it was approved. 
o There was a motion to increase the Senior Breakfast funding to 

$500 and it was approved. 
 District Representative Report 

o The last meeting was the 100th year luncheon and Danielle and 
Lubna were present. 

o There is a discussion to combine Grad Nights with other schools in 
the district to help with expenses because it is getting quite 
expensive. 

 



 Education Awards 
o The application has been online and was due March 30th. 
o Lubna and Susan will review the applications that were turned in.   
o Our amount for the awards was increased to $3000. 

 Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
o We hope Beth Antoni will be coordinating this and ordering food 

for the teachers. 
o Possible dates for the luncheon are May 5, 6, or 13th. 

 Senior Breakfast 
o Karen McFarlane will be coordinating the breakfast for Seniors. 
o It will be on Wednesday, June 1st before the graduation practice. 
o We will be donating $500 to support the breakfast. 

 Looking at Next Year 
o Our May agenda will be to set up our goals for next year.   
o One idea is a movie screening for “Screenagers.”  We will look into it 

before the May meeting to share our thoughts on the movie. 
o We are open to other Parent Night ideas. 
o We also want to look at how to get more involvement. 

 Next meeting will be May 10, 2016 at 7pm. 


